
Missions Update 

 

From bulletin: December 20, 2020 

MISSIONS FOCUS: BACBC Missionaries, Part 1 
Our Missionaries, their health and ministries affected by Covid 19 
 

Our Missionaries at Christmas: 

Many of our missionaries do not come home for the holidays normally, but a few are 
prohibited this year due to Covid restrictions. Continue to pray for them this week.  

 

If it is possible where they are, they are attempting special holiday outreaches 
although in different ways than before. For those who are unable to gather, they will 
still be attempting special holiday outreaches, only it will be virtual. God is greater 
than these limitations.  

 

Pray that the Holy Spirit will intervene and allow fruitful, meaningful ministry with 
eternal results!  

 

Some of our missionaries: 

Jim & Sandy S; Derek & Chelsea J, Matt & Ashley Y, Tim & Tessa F, C & R, L L, Larry & 
Kathleen L, Tom & Penny L (Brazil), Brian & Faith J, David & Carole E, Janson C, David 
& Peggy P, F & K, Pastor A (Missio Dei Oakland) 
 

You can learn more about them by checking our website and reading past updates: 
bacbc.org/missions 

 

Thank you for reading about and praying for our missionaries locally 
and globally!  


